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This Week. . .  
 

Wednesday, December 9 
6:00 p.m.    Carol Sing-a-long 

(Zoom) 
7:00 p.m.     Bridge Class (Zoom) 
 

Thursday, December 10 
1:00 p.m. Circle of Friends Class 
  (Zoom) 
 

Sunday, December 13 
10:00 a.m. Worship (Facebook Live  
  & YouTube) 
11:00 a.m. Fellowship Class  
   (Zoom) 
2:00-4:00 p.m.  Christmas Memorial Vigil 
 

Monday, December 14 
1:00-2:30 p.m.    Tithing Time 
7:00 p.m.     Monday School 
     (Bo’s Facebook Page) 

 
Tuesday, December 15 

7:00 a.m. Men’s Prayer Group 
  (Zoom) 
 

Available daily on      
Facebook and Instagram 

Christmas Memorial Vigil 
Sunday, December 13 

Floating Event  

 

The sanctuary will be open from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. for prayer and 

reflection. Upon arrival you will receive a self-guided reflection 

booklet.  

 

COVID precautions:  

 

This is a floating event with staggered entry. We suggest  

those with last names beginning A-L arrive between  

2:00-3:00 p.m., and M-Z arrive between 3:00-4:00 p.m.  

 

Masks are to be worn and social distancing is required for the 

entire time you are in the building.  

 

All who enter the building must have their  

temperature recorded.  

 

If you have been exposed to COVID or have  

symptoms, please stay home.  

 

Participants will enter via the front doors of the  

sanctuary and exit via the chapel door.  

 

 

 

Donations for the Children’s Christmas Party and Friends of 

Jesus Christmas are welcomed! 
 

Shopping has begun and preparations are underway! Please give to help 

fund these important ministries of FBC! 

 

Please designate “Children’s Christmas Party” or “Friends of Jesus 

Christmas” on the memo line of your check. Donations will be accepted 

by mail—606 N. Walnut St., Lumberton, NC 28358— or at tithing 

time—1-2:30 p.m. each Monday.   



This Wednesday, December 9th, our 
Prayer meeting will feature a Carol 
Sing-a-Long. This will be the final 
Wednesday night prayer meeting for 
2020.    
 
Email Daphne in the church office to 
get the Zoom link for the meeting—
daphnefletcher@fbclumbertonnc.org.  

Give to First Baptist Church! 
Here are some ways to donate to our 
ministry: 

 
 Drop by during Tithing Time!—

Mondays from 1:00-2:30 p.m. 
 
 Scan our QR code with your cell 

phone to go to our giving page. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Go to our website 

(www.fbclumbertonnc.org) to 
complete a draft form. 

 
 Send us your contribution by 

mail— 606 N. Walnut St., 
Lumberton, NC 28358 

For the Record 
Budgeted 2020 .............................. $700,000.00 

Weekly Need (2020) ...................... $13,461.54 

Received November 30, 2020 ........... $8,997.39 

Need to date .................................. $627,692.31 

Received to date ............................ $494,357.34 

Over (Under) Budget .................. ($133,334.97) 
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